## December Elementary Board Report

- 1. Differentiated Accountability team members attended workshop on literacy interventions Dec 12th and 13th, we will be meeting in January to discuss on our interventions are going and what things we may look at for the future.
- 2. Winter Concert was held on Dec 4th- Kindergarten through 4th grade new procedureused stage and risers, Mrs. Reetz did a wonderful job with all the kids, transition on and off the stage, lots of positive feedback
- 3. Professional Learning Community teams continue to meet weekly and look at their student data, what is working and not working for each student
- 4. Observations taking place- lots of great discussions/observations about things that are taking place in their rooms and want to continue to improve on.